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Circular to Parents of Classes KG I to IX and XI 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

Since October 4, 2020, the online live classes have been conducted in individual 
classrooms and there has been a lot more interactions happening in the classrooms 
which are very positive and effective. The classrooms are livelier than before. 

In order to further enhance the communications and interactions with the teacher, 
students are requested to keep their video switched on and mute their audio during the 
class. This will enable the students to be more attentive in the class. Students can 
unmute the mic on request of the teacher. 

Please ensure that the following guidelines are adhered to while attending the classes. 

• Students are requested to be decently dressed during the class. 
• He I She is seated near the source of light. 
• If you are connected wirelessly, try moving your laptop closer to your wireless 

access point or router. 
• Try connecting your computer directly to your router via a wired Ethernet cable, 

instead of relying on the Wi-Fi in your home. 
• If you are connecting from a laptop, plug the laptop into wall power. Battery use 

can adversely affect video quality. 
• Limit non-essential activities by family members on your home network while 

your ward is attending the class. 
ti The family members are requested to refrain from moving behind in the vicinity 

of the camera during the class. 
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